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Please remind your kids to conduct the DAILY HEALTH CHECKLIST before coming to school each 

day, and to stay home if they are not feeling well. 

Students should continue to follow the Health Guidelines at school & in the community  

 

***Please remind your student to bring a mask and a backup every day*** 
 

 
May 24  - Victoria Day – no school 
May 26 - ICBC Virtual Presentation   
June 02 - LAMPAC virtual meeting 7:00pm 
June 18 - GRAD 2021 Ceremony 
June 22 - Quarter 4 ends 
June 28 - Report cards are published 
 
 
 

 

Lambrick Park School Daily Announcements and other important information. 
 

 
 

Dear LP families, 
 
ONE WEEK left for students to complete their Careers assignments! 
 
Try and find a few moments over the weekend to get some work submitted. 
 
ICBC Virtual Presentation with Kevin Brooks for Grads: May 26th 9:00 to 10:30.  
Grads that are in multi-grade classes can watch the presentation in the Library if needed.  
This is an important presentation/message for our grads as we enter June and “Grad Season”.  
 
Wishing everyone a safe and happy long weekend. 
 
 
Gord Mitchell 
Principal, Lambrick Park Secondary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MEjbolKoejGzveXRuP-0LKRK_14aySs1/view?usp=sharing
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/


 
 

GRAD 2021 UPDATES 
 
Grads and Grad Families: 

 
 

GRAD 2021 CEREMONY DATE IS JUNE 18th! 
 
Parents of Graduating Students:  
 
We are working hard to create some sort of sendoff for our graduates! 
 
It has been an extremely difficult year for our Grads to say the least.  Please consider helping if you are able 
to with a donation.  Each family of a graduating student has an active option in our program to donate. 

 
GRAD 2021 Donation School Cash Online 

 
Plans are in the works now to hold a grad ceremony that follows provincial health orders on June 18th. We are 
still working out details about the size of groups and whether or not guests can attend (livestreaming will likely 
be available), but regardless Grads will have the opportunity to participate in some form of grad ceremony.   
 
More information to come!  
 

LAMPAC NEWS: 
 

NEXT PAC ZOOM:    June 2, 2021 
 

Thrifty Foods SMILE CARDS are available for pick up in the Lambrick Park office. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the donation drive. We are continuing to accept 
donations under the "Make A Donation" tab on the school website. 
 
Please make sure to select Lambrick Park Secondary-PAC Make A Donation . 
 

CAREER CENTER: 
 
CAREER CENTER NEWS & EVENTS 
 
All Careers 9,10,11 and 12 work is due by May 28th. Work will not be accepted after that date. If students 
need help with their assignments please see Ms. Jensen or Ms. Nielson in the library on Fridays from 10:40-
11:40 
 

 
LIBRARY NEWS! 

LAMBRICK PARK LIBRARY  

TWITTER.com/SelenaJensen61 

 

 

MAY SNAPSHOT 
Teens, Change and a Year of COVID 

What happens to a generation that gets handed a global pandemic just as it’s preparing to launch into the world? 

 

Secondary Snapshot May 2021 

 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/29806/140/False/True
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true
https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/
https://lambrickparklibrary.sd61.bc.ca/
https://twitter.com/SelenaJensen61
http://cm.pn/6upz

